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Health Professional Shortage Areas (HPSAs) Health Care Provider 
Assessment/Survey 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is partnering with the Nevada Primary Care Office (PCO) 
to complete the health professional shortage areas (HPSAs) Health Care Provider Assessment/Survey.  These 
designations leverage federal resources that help states improve access to primary care, dental care and mental 
health care, including loan repayment and scholarships for health care professionals throughout Nevada.   

During January 2022,  the DHCFP, along with community organization volunteers, will be calling provider offices to 
ask the questions needed to complete the survey.  Please let your front office, human resources, office managers 
and billing staff know they may be receiving these telephone calls.  Alternatively, you or your staff may complete 
the survey online.  Surveys must be completed by January 31, 2022. 

You may obtain more information on the designations by visiting the following website:   
Health Professional Shortage Area Designations (nv.gov) 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact the Nevada PCO staff by sending an email to: 
nvpco@health.nv.gov.  
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